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March 30, 2009 Sl

P e e
Mr. Gary Robbins VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
PINELLAS COUNTY

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
Air Management Section

300 South Garden Av.

Clearwater, F1 33756

Re: Cemex Construction Materials, L.P.
Mailing Address Change
Cemex Facilities

Dear Mr. Robbins,

Please be advised that we have terminated our P.O Box address. All future
correspondence should be mailed to the physical address listed below.

CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC
3820 Northdale Bivd. Suite 100-B
Tampa, Fl 33624

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

~~-Sincerely;
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ason Jones”
/Environmeéntal Manager

West Florida Division
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Floriita Gperations

3820 Hodhdal. Boulevird Suite 100 8. Tarnpa FL 327240 US4 1800) 262-9133



7Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: - Wednesday, April 29, 2009 8:54 AM
To: 'Robbins, Gary W'

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: RE: Cemex

Gary,

Now that | have had the opportunity to look at this admin address change from CEMEX, it appears that we made the
changes in ARMS during the latest re-registration go-around. It just applies to those facilities under Jason Jones'
jurisdiction, such as Pinellas Co, Sarasota, Ft. Myers and parts of our SW & S District office territories. Other Cemex
facilities/territories throughout the state have their own Jason Jones equivalents, but they each have their own individual
territorial addresses. :

Thank you for forwarding a copy to me.
Have a great day!
Dick

Dickson E. Dibble, ES I

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources Air General Permit Program Tel. (850) 921-9586 FAX (850) 922-6979
ICG#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure :

----- Original Message--—- ‘

From: Robbins, Gary W [mailto:grobbins@co.pinellas.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2009 3:16 PM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: Cemex

The attached is an administrative change for Cemex Construction:
1030032, 1030037, 1030045, and 1030116

I'm not sure if this for all Cemex or just those in Pinellas.
-—--Original Message-----

From: Robbins, Gary W

Sent: April 02, 2009 3:01 PM

To: Robbins, Gary W

Subject:

This E-mail was sent from "RNPAEF27E" (Aficio 3245C).
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